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On-Site Assistance – 16
	Schools/University
	Ag. Literacy Coalition

	Central
Cissna Park

Genoa-Kingston

Hinckley-Big Rock

Hubbard

Iroquois West

Illinois State University

Joliet Jr. College

Kaneland

Mendota

Morton East

Morton West

Olympia

Seneca

Serena

Somonauk
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 6                  Participants – 125
MFE North– HOUSSE Rules
AgEd 675 

Section IAVAT Winter Meetings – Section 7, 8, 9, 10 (4 total presentations)

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 16
· FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield, IL
· mAGic kit meeting – Springfield
· Illinois State University – Dr. Wiegand / Mr. Malone
· FCAE Budget Meeting - Springfield
· HOUSSE Rules Meeting - Springfield
· Illinois FFA Alumni Conference – Springfield
· Legislative Round Table – Bloomington

· Professional Development Conf. Call

· ICAE/ILCAE Meeting – Bloomington

· IAVAT Board of Directors Meeting – Springfield

· Section 7,8,9,10 IAVAT Winter Meeting (4 meetings total)
· Made for Excellence – North

· National AgEd In-service – Indianapolis, IN
Other Activities

· Reviewed course outlines for schools
· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.
· Reviewed material for Housse 

· Prepared Materials for Section IAVAT meetings
· District II FFA Events

· Budget review for FY07

· Prepared Student Enrollment form Training

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets
Miles Traveled - 3113
Commentary

Housse Rules – I think that we (FCAE Staff) finally have answers for NCLB Highly Qualified issues.  I think that it will be quite “easy” for teachers who have been teaching more than a year to qualify under housse rules.  It is tough to be able to keep straight these two very different concepts: NCLB and State Certification issues.  I hope that teachers allow the staff to guide them through this process as it is to come on-line in the next month.  The new process will be easy to follow and I just found out many details and will relate them to my teachers when the documentation gets online the first of next month.












